
NAPA COUNTY GRAND JURY REPORT 1961 
 

MOSQUITO ABATEMENT DISTRICT 
 

On January 6, 1961, the undersigned committee met with Mr. Rusconi, of the 
Mosquito Abatement District of Napa County. 

This District functions under the guidance of a Board which consists of members 
appointed by the Napa County Board of Supervisors.  They are chosen from the 
incorporated areas. 

The District operates under the Health and Safety Code. 
No fee is charged on service calls which are requested by citizens. 
The District has three pickup trucks and they are maintained by the District. 
All seemed to be in order in this office.  All the committee questions were 

answered in complete detail. 
No cash is taken over the counter and what money is required for operation is 

drawn by warrant from the Board. 
We were informed that the crew of three with an extra man in the summer, has 

proven quite adequate. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 Priscilla N. Hedemark, Chairman 
 Jos. Mirani 
 Geo. A. Solomon 
 

 


